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         In our last prayer letter/video update we 
showed you the building expansion God was 
leading us into, and shared the vision the LORD 
gave us. We can tell you that the project is 
underway. The staircase connecting the upstairs 
and the downstairs is completed, the walls and 
the ceiling of the basement are painted, and the 
outside space for the kids is almost ready. 
There's still quite a bit of work to do, therefore 
please pray for the funds required, the protection 

needed, and that the church people will work in unity. 
 
Here's a rundown of things left to do: 
      - Paint the basement concrete floor, build wall divisions for the kids classes, plumbing and 
electrical, bump out the sanctuary wall for more seating, relocate the upstairs bathroom, install 
carpet in the stairs, interior finishing and painting.
We would like to thank those who have sent us words of encouragements, gave toward the 
project, and those who prayed for this to happen. We have attached a link to an update video of 
the building project at the bottom of the page. 

If the LORD leads you into helping out financially with the project, you can send the funds to CMC 
CLEARINGHOUSE labelled as "Church Expansion Project".


The restrictions are slowly being removed here in the Province but we still have to wear a mask and social 
distance in public places like in the church building. The borders are still closed as of now as well. 


The kids have started their soccer season and they are very excited. This enables us to meet parents and 
connect with them. We have made some good contacts because of that.

Hannah also turned 12 years old this year and will start High School next year. She is really stepping up 
and helping us in different ways.


We are still ministering to different families and individuals who we would love to see grow and come to 
church more often. Your prayers are so important in that department for the Holy Spirit to convince them.


The feeling of loneliness is something that is always looming over us, but God gave us strong, united 
family in which we can always count on for help and support.


Things to pray about.


•          Godly Wisdom and understanding.

•          Martin, Nathalie, Elliot Boucher, Majaliwa's salvation

•          Colin and Lindsay

•          Health and Strength to continue.

•          Protection

•          Funds for the building project




Something to Praise Him.


• God's direction

• New people to minister to and invest in.

• New projects


We are very humbled by your continual prayers for us, your personal words of encouragement, 
and your financial support. Thank you for partnering with us to reach Coaticook for Christ.


Getting ready for sod Excited for the kids

Downstairs painted




